
HCARES MEETING NOTES 3/01/2003 
 

• This meeting is a combined meeting of HCARES and RACES.  Severe Weather spotter training 
was presented  by Dave Tusak  from the National Weather Service.  After the Weather Spotter 
training, Bob Hendricks gave the county presentation on sever weather. 

• The meeting was held at the Noblesville City Council Building at 10th and Conner street.  The 
meeting was started at  9:03 AM and opened by Bob Hendricks, N9XNO.   

 

Ron Sans – WA4EZF 

HCARES Secretary 


